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24.10.18
Dear Parents/Carers of our wonderful singing club,

I am writing to let you know that after October half term I would like to extend singing club from a 4:15 to a
4:30 finish on Tuesdays. I think this additional time will be incredibly useful as we work towards learning the
words and dance moves for January's concert.

I would also like to invite the singing club children to a second singing club but this time a group for learning a
variety of Christmas songs. We have been invited to perform at three events in December. One is at a
residential home for the elderly, another one to sing at the school Christmas fete and then to sing at the
Lickey church light switch on event.

The residential home date is still to be confirmed but it will be held at the Longbridge retirement village on a
school day in the afternoon. The School Christmas Fete is on Saturday 1°" December and we've been asked to
open it with our singing and then on Sunday 2" December we've been asked to sing at the Lickey Parish Council
Christmas event at Lickey Hills Church - which includes helping Santa to turn the Lickey Christmas lights on.

This second singing club will be held on a Thursday from 3:30 - 4:15 and will focus solely on Christmas songs for
these performances. Children attending young voices do not have to attend this however they are welcome to
come if they would like to be involved in the Christmas events. This second singing club will start on November
8™. We will release from the main of fice doors at 4:15.

The children have all been an absolute pleasure to work with over Autumn Term one, their singing, enthusiasm
and hard work is excellent and I look forward to carrying on with our preperations for Young Voices.

Kind regards,
H. Williams
Vocal coach to the LHPSN stars

Child's Name Class

o I give permission for my child to join the Thursday singing club from 3:30 - 4:15
o I give permission for my child to walk down the drive to meet me (yr5/6 only)
o My child will go through to the Hive

Signed Date
My child would like to be involved in the following events:

o The trip to the residential home to bring Christmas Joy and Cheer to the elderly
o Opening the School Christmas Fete
o Singing at the Church and helping Santa switch the lights on
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